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Ref.  No.St.CPS/2020/21/03                                       Dated: 26.05.2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

Hope you and your family are safe and healthy! 

 

It is hereby informed to all those students who were detained in Class IX/XI in the session 

2019-20, that they can, if they so desire avail the opportunity to reappear in the offline 

examination to be conducted as per the guidelines of the CBSE vide Notification No. 

CBSE/CE/2020 dated 13.05.2020. Those who want to take the benefit of this opportunity 

must start preparing for the Re-examination in their respective subjects. 

 

This is also to inform the students who are yet to appear for the Re-examination, that theexam 

will be conducted in offline mode. Further details of the offline examination shall be notified 

in due course of time.   

 

I wish normal situation will return very soon. This hard time too shall pass and we shall 

jointly win over Corona Virus. I, Thank you for your whole hearted cooperation. Please take 

care of your children and family.  

 

 

With kind regards, 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs.InderpreetBhumra 

Principal (Acting)  

St. Cecilia’s Public School 
 


